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Wishing you a happy New Year!!!

December 28, 2022

Dear Turnabout Partners,

The past couple of months have flown by and | realized it is time for a year end update
letter. The newest update is that the building is no longer for sale. A businessman in
Kokomo purchased the building and has agreed to lease it to us with the possibility of
buying it from him in the future. We truly thank God for this as we feel this is the right size
building for what we believe our mission is in the Russiaville area. This is a big answer to

prayer. God is Good.

| want to take the time to remember the guiding principles of why Turnabout Community
Resource Center was started and what remains as we continue to move forward into the
new year. Our purpose is to meet those struggling with mental health and/or addiction
issues and get them the help they need. We are offering three “C”s to those we meet. We
want to offer each person Christ, Community and Connection. Christ because a personal
relationship with Him is really the foundation to overcoming the issues in our lives,
Community because it does take a community to beat back the problems of mental health
and addiction, and being in community gives us the Connection to those who can help us

overcome these issues.




A second set of three letters are the three “H’s. We want to offer Hope, Help and Healing.
First, Hope, because those who are struggling have lost hope and are close to being
hopeless. Second, Help, because sometimes people don’t know where to turn to get help
and, as a resource center, we have a lot of options that one may not know about. And last,

Healing, because the ultimate goal of each person is to become whole again.

As we continue to grow in our outreach, would you please be in prayer about how we can
better meet the needs of those in our area who are in need of a helping hand to get

through some really bad times in their lives?

If you have a chance to stop by and see the Christmas decorations inside the building,

they are in my opinion very nice — Thank you to all our volunteers who help keep the

building open and keep it looking nice as | am NOT a very good decorator.

My prayer for you is that God will make Himself known to you in a very personal way this

coming year and that you will have a safe and blessed 2023.

Paul Drazich

Executive Director

Turnabout Community Resource Center
P.O. Box 31

190 N. Union Street

Russiaville, IN. 46979

765-431-2686

turnabout.russiaville@gmail.com




